
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Tølløse den 16. November 2006. 
 
       Appendix 15 
 
 
The International Floorball Federation 
Alakiventie 2 
00920 Helsinki, Finland. 
 
ATT: Secretary General 
John Liljelund. 
 
 
Dear John! 
 
I am happy to tell you that the Council of the European Masters Sport Association has 
decided to accept your Federation as member of our Association. The decision to accept your 
application has to be confirmed by the next General Assembly, but we expect this decision to 
be taken unanimously, as we all want EMSA to grow in the future. 
 
You are now on our mailing list, and we shall keep you informed about the future decisions 
and developments. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Børge Kaas-Andersen 
Secretary 
EMSA  


